
 

 

Beachline Expressway Resurfacing and Roadside Improvements 

from West of State Road (SR) 520 to US 1 

Project Description 

Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise is improving the pavement on the Beachline Expressway/State 

Road (SR) 589 from west of SR 520 (Exit 31) to US 1 (Exit 45) in Brevard County. This 

project includes: 

• Asphalt milling and resurfacing 

• Replacing bridge joints 

• Improving guardrail 

Construction and Traffic Impacts 

Construction will take place during both daytime and night-time hours. Lane closures will 

generally take place during off-peak hours to minimize traffic congestion and delays for most 

drivers. Efforts will be made to limit traffic and noise disruptions, but lane closures, ramp 

closures and detours will be necessary to accomplish the improvements. 

Closures will be announced in advance in Florida’s Turnpike weekly traffic advisory. 
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Construction Schedule 

Work is expected to be completed in 
Summer 2020. 

 
Cost and Funding 

The project cost is approximately $19 
million.  
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